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GRAND RAPIDS, Mich. – Foster Swift's Finance Practice Group

continues to host a complimentary half hour webinar every second

Wednesday of each month through 2020.

The next Second Wednesday will be on October 14 from 9:00-9:30 am.

Moderated by Practice Group Leader Patricia Scott, bankruptcy attorney

Scott Hogan will cover the topic "Your Customer Filed Bankruptcy -

What's Next?" While bankruptcy is currently at an all-time low, many

predict that it is simply the 'Calm before the Storm' and businesses

should know their rights and what they can do to protect themselves as

a likely surge of filings may happen in the coming months.

While not a substitute for legal advice, these sessions give individuals,

business owners and managers an opportunity to gain insight in this

changing legal environment and offers the chance to ask general

questions following the presentations.

For those unable to virtually attend, video recordings of the previous

Second Wednesday sessions have been added to the finance practice

page for viewing at

fosterswift.com/services-finance-real-estate-bankruptcy-law.html.


